
 

 

 

Friday 4th December  2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Your child has been selected to play in a netball match tomorrow Monday 5th December 
against Coulsdon Cof E between 2:30pm and 4:30pm.  

 

We will take the school Minibus at 2:15 and return for 4:30pm 

 

If you would like to support your child travel on the mini bus, please let the office 
know asap.  

 

Please ensure your child has appropriate PE kit for the weather and appropriate 
footwear (trainers).  It will be a fantastic opportunity for the children and we thank you for 
your support. Please sign and return the permission slip below at the earliest opportunity. 

 

PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE TO CONFIRM YOUR PERMISSION: 

 0208 684 3187 – THANK YOU 

 

Kind regards, 

Georgina Roberts (Netball Coach) 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -    

 I give permission for my child to take part in the netball match on Monday 5th December 
against Coulsdon Cof E between 2:30pm and 4:30pm 

I would / would not  like to accompany the team  

 

I will pick up my child from Eccelesbourne Primary School at on the day. 

       ________________________________________________________________________  

Or   My child will walk home from Eccelesbourne on the day. 

 ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency contact number___________________________________________________ 


